
From: Yura, Jane
Sent: 12/11/2012 2:10:50 PM
To: julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov)

RedactedCc:
Bcc:
Subject: CPSD California Safety Workshop/Symposium Planning

Julie, Bill, this is to discuss the plan for the May 2013 Safety Symposium that will be hosted by 
the CPSD.

The call is 2:30 PST this upcoming Friday,

Thx

Jane
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